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Dates For Your Calendar 

Mon 31 May 5/6H Assembly 

Mon 7 June Mr Huff Performance 

Tues 8  June P&C Meeting 6.30pm in the library 

Thurs 10 June 2022 Kinder information evening 

Thurs 10 June Riverina Cross-country 
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Term 2 Week 5 Assembly Awards: 

Congratulations to the following students who received a Class Merit Certificate: 

Kaden Saunders, Evie Lavis, Blake Kelsall, Jonty Hoskin, Layla Barnes, Riley Pargeter, James Baker, 

Jude French, Jessica Baggio, Jake Marshall, Maddison Taggart, Archie Weule, Mayzie Boulton, 

Patrick Conroy, Jadeja Leathem,  Evie Porter, William Rennick, Jake Taylor, Annie Karlovsky, Demi 

Barnes, Sonny Boulton,  Cienna Melone, Lucy Mensinga, Logan Allport, Ritchie An, Korbin      

Cowley, Cooper Kirk,  Amelia English, Riley Hardman, Mason Longley, Olive Marriott-Statham. 

Our school recently received an electric organ which was 

kindly donated by Mr Robert Volk. Our students are very keen 

to pump out some tunes! 

CANTEEN  ROSTER 

May 28 Fatima Saleh 

June 4 Nikki Schilg 

June 11 Sarah Potter 

June 18 Laura Farnsworth 

June 25 Carley & Sarah 

Some of our staff and students took the     

opportunity to enjoy the local arts,              

attending the production of Phantom of the 

Opera at the Albury  Entertainment Centre 

last weekend. 

State Hockey Championships 

This week I represented the Riverina in the PSSA State Hockey 

Championships. I travelled to Newcastle with my Mum and Dad 

to play in the team. We played hockey over 3 says. The Riverina 

team defended really hard in all games but unfortunately we 

didn’t get a win. I had a great time, made some good friends 

with boys from all over the Riverina region. 

By Harry Thompson. 
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Peer Support Snapshot 

This week in the Peer Support session, children will be focusing on the importance of support    

networks and the role that friends play in each other’s lives. Children will construct a visual       

representation of this during the session. Encourage your child to identify friends they have who 

can provide support to them if the need arises. 

During Peer Support next week the children will be looking at how to play in a friendly way in   

order to maintain friends and build positive relationships. Through various activities children will 

discover the importance of taking turns and having consistent rules throughout a game. Help 

your child practise these skills by encouraging them to play games with siblings, family or friends. 

Mrs Shayne Ballentine 

Peer Support Co-ordinator 
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Today our class went into the learning hub and met an author named Ailsa Wild. We got to walk 

in different ways to express characters and we read a chapter of her first published book ‘Squishy 

Taylor’. We got to make a story with a character named Lolly. We really enjoyed our time with 

Ailsa and had lots of fun.  

Pearl M and Heidi R 

On the 26 of May 2021 an author called Ailsa Wild 

visited this school for two lucky classes, 4/5B and 

3/4AH. She told us that you can get her books at 

the Corowa library. Hopefully Mr Curtis will buy 

some for the school library! Ailsa became an    

author because she loves to read. It takes a 

whole year for a book to be ready to sell. It was 

exciting to meet a real author and listen to her 

reading her own book. One of her books is even 

on sale in China!  

By Ebony Chant and James Feuerherdt  
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Congratulations to Harry Thompson, Jaxon Cooper, Heidi Reid and Jake Marshall for their great 

efforts in the Multi-Cultural Public Speaking competition. These students will be heading to       

Thurgoona for the next round on Tuesday the 15th of June, Good Luck ! 

Netball Knock-out 

On Monday the 24/5/21 eleven girls went down to the     

Howlong Netball Courts for the netball knockout against 

Small Schools PSSA team. It was a really fun day for us. 

Although we didn’t make it through to the next level the 

girls tried their best and had fun. There’s always room for 

improvement and other   opportunities to play netball 

this year such as the Bernie O’Conner Cup which will be 

held soon.   

By Liv White, Scarlett Longley and Evie Lavis 

Multi-Cultural Public Speaking 
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